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NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

      10 July 2022 
 

Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its 
Resolution No. NTC-192-22, the Department is awarding the contract on the following 
project/procurement to your firm, Philippine Statistical Research and Training 
Institute (PSRTI): 
 

Project Title End-User Unit 

Procurement of the services of the Philippine Statistical 
Research and Training Institute (PSRTI) for the conduct of 
seminar on data literacy scheduled on 13-15, 28 July 2022 
and 4 August 2022 

OUMAIER 

 
The contract has a total cost of Fifty Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty Pesos 

(PhP 50,750.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges.  
 
This award and the implementation of the project/procurement are subject to 

the signing of a contract and compliance with all applicable accounting and auditing 
rules and regulations. 

 
    

                                                                 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
                ANTONIO A. MORALES 

        Acting Undersecretary and  
       Head of the Procuring Entity 

 
 
 
 
PHILIPPINE STATISTICAL RESEARCH AND TRAINING INSTITUTE (PSRTI) 
    7th Floor, South Insula Condominium, 
        Timog Avenue, Barangay South Triangle, 
 Quezon City  


